## Atlanticville

News

Front Page Bulletin Board

Letters
Editorials
Obituaries
Police Beat
Schools
Sports
Business
Snowman
Contest

Special Section
GMN

Featured

Community Guide





Other Special
Sections
About Us
Archive
All Greater
Media News
Contact Us
Advertising
Classifieds
Services
Search Archive

Search Copyright©2004

All Rights Reserved

**Bulletin Board** 

~ Notes Around Town ~



CHRIS KELLY Steve Miranti (r) calls off the prices on items auctioned off at the Tinton Falls Public Works building May 3. The items were surplus from several area municipalities.

A few spots are still open for Firemen's Mutual Benevolent Association Local 68's first annual golf tournament, set for May 12 at Old Orchard Country Club, Eatontown.

Registration for the tournament begins at 8 a.m. and tee-off begins at 9 a.m.

Proceeds from the event will be collected into the FMBA Local 68, Long Branch, Community Trust and disbursed at a later date to local charities and sporting teams and used for scholarships. Long Branch Superintendent of Schools Joseph M. Ferraina will be presented with a \$500 check for the Uniform Firefighter Scholarship immediately following the tournament.

For more information, call Tim Somers at (732) 870-0207 or download an application from www.fmba68.com.

The fee of \$125 per person includes a continental breakfast, lunch, a golf cart, greens fees and door prizes. Sponsors are also needed for tees, each costing \$100. One 2002 Mercedes and one 2002 Corvette will be awarded to the winners of the hole-in-one contests.